
Superintendent to Hold FY12 Proposed Budget Briefing

Harford County Public Schools (HCPS) Superintendent Robert M. Tomback and HCPS Assistant Superintendent 
of Business Services James Jewell will provide a briefing on the fiscal year 2012 proposed budget on Monday, 
January 10, 2011, at 3:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the A.A. Roberty Building in Bel Air.  In addition, Board of 
Education President Mark Wolkow, Vice President Leonard Wheeler and other members of the Board will be 
present, as well as several of the Superintendent’s Leadership Team members.  Following brief remarks on the 
proposed budget, media will have the opportunity to ask questions.

When:		  Monday, January 10, 2011
		  3:00 - 4:00 p.m.

Where:		 Board Room
		  A.A. Roberty Building
		  102 S. Hickory Avenue
		  Bel Air, MD  21014
		
What:		  Superintendent’s Fiscal Year 2012 Proposed Budget briefing
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